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August 25, 2020 

 
SKYFARM ‘A’ AND HANSFORD COURT LIFT STATION RECONSTRUCTION 
 

Dear Residents: 
 

The City of Santa Rosa is contracting with Pacific Infrastructure for the construction of the above 
referenced project with construction scheduled to begin August 2020. This project will undertake 
the reconstruction of two sewer lift stations that were severly damaged during the Tubbs Fire (see 
reverse for project site locations). The work at these two lift stations will remove all on-site facilities 
damaged during the fire and replace them with new facilities. This will include new pumps & 
motors, piping, system controls, emergency backup generator, fencing, lights, new asphalt 
concrete pavement, and replacement of the building (Skyfarm ‘A’ only). The Contractor has been 
directed to work on both sewer lift stations concurrently to minimize construction days and we 
anticipate project completion Summer 2021.  
 

Completion of this project is vital to the integrity of our community infrastructure.  Some of the 
benefits this project will bring to your neighborhood include:  
 

• Repairs and improvements during reconstruction to your local sewer lift station will help 
improve your neighborhood’s sewer system performance and reliability. 

• The completed project will reduce the frequency of preventative maintenance and the 
potential for maintenance repairs at this facility, both of which will result in cost reductions.  

 

Though temporary impacts to your neighborhood are inevitable, our goal is to improve our 
community infrastructure without creating any more disturbance than necessary.  If you have any 
questions or concerns, please contact the Construction Manager or me at the following numbers: 
 

Stewart Ayres, Construction Inspector (707) 481-3908 Cell  
Mike Janet, Construction Manager (707) 576-1322 Office 
Mark Jorgenson, Pacific Infrastructure (925) 200-0253 Office 
Eric Frye, City Project Manager (707) 543-3858 Office 
 

If you are aware of other occupants on your property who may not receive this notice, please 
share this notice with them or contact me with their address and I will notify them directly. 
 

In addition to written communications like this, the City has a special website where you can track 
the progress of this project.  Simply go to www.srcity.org/CIP, view the map, and click on the blue 
map pin that corresponds to this project.  You can also view the list of all Capital Improvement 
Program projects and find this project under Project ID No: 02201. 
 

The City values your feedback. Please tell us how we did in your neighborhood by completing a 
post-construction survey. The survey will be delivered by a City representative to homes and 
businesses in close proximity to the construction site upon completion of this project.  You may 
also access the survey online at www.srcity.org/construction. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
ERIC FRYE 
Quality Control Associate 

http://www.srcity.org/CIP

